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The Honorable Dan Glickman
United States House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Glickman:

I have received your letter of June 21 and appreciate your
taking the time to provide me with additional background
on your successful amendment on behalf of the resident
inspector program.

As you know, the Commission itself initiated the present
resident inspector program with the support and encouragement
of Congress about a year and a half ago. We believe it
can make a positive contribution to our overall goal of
protecting the public health and safety and appreciate
your recognition of its value and your support in securing
additional ftnding to land the program.

The Corr. mission is pre . red to implement the rrcoudte of
Congress as quickly as we can consistent with our need
to assure an inspection force of the highest quality.
We look forward to your continued support and encouragement
of our efforts.
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Sincerely,

'yhd -b[wd
~ Joseph M. Hendrie

Chairman
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